
  

katten.com

Middle Market Growth Delves Into Katten's Middle-Market 
Private Equity Report
March 22, 2023

Middle Market Growth, the Association for Corporate Growth's (ACG) official publication, took a closer 
look at Katten's 2023 Middle-Market Private Equity Report, which notes that financial services is a 
"sector primed for dealmaking." The article notes that despite financial institution layoffs, "many PE 
dealmakers see financial services layoffs, falling stock prices and lower valuations not as a warning 
sign, but as an opportunity — and hope to leverage this moment to invest in financial services at a 
bargain price." Additionally, ACG highlights key takeaways from the report on an episode of 
GrowthTV.

"PE Strikes While the Financial Services Iron Is Hot," Middle Market Growth, March 10, 2023

"Video: The Opportunity for Private Equity in Financial Services," GrowthTV, ACG Media, March 10, 
2023

Read Katten's full report.
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https://vimeo.com/803126013
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